Nov. 1 Bergren Forum speaker to talk on "The Nevins Legacy’
10/26/07

Dr. Joseph Petrillo, assistant professor of mathematics at Alfred University, will be speaking on "The Nevins Legacy"
on Thursday, Nov. 1, 2007, at the Bergren Forum, at 12:10 p.m. in the Nevins Theater, Powell Campus Center, on the
AU campus. Petrillo will be speaking on the lives of W. Varick and Lillian Nevins, both graduates of Alfred
University and leaders of the community. For 48 years the Nevins, together and separately, contributed greatly to AU
and on the eve of the 39th annual W. Varick Nevins Il High School Mathematics Competition, the Nevins Theater
spotlight will shine on the lives of Varick and Lillian. The Bergren Forum, sponsored by the Alfred University
Division of Human Studies, meets Thursdays during each academic semester at the University. Participants are
encouraged to bring a lunch; coffee and tea will be available.



